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ENF and UCMTI Access to Clean and Safe water Report 

Elizabeth Namaganda Foundation and The Uganda Catholic Management Institute get 

permanent access to clean water through Stichting Mirembe. The two organizations were 

supported following water shortage challenges at the restaurant and the Institute. They 

both joined forces for a quick and permanent solution: borehole drilling. The proposal was 

supported by Stichting Mirembe with a contribution of UGX 18,989,000 and was 

successfully implemented. After drilling, water was channeled to different distribution 

points, the school main water tanks and the ENF restaurant. Please find the pictorial 

report below: 

Sand and bricks for the construction of 
concrete walls and slab 

 
Protected drilled well before construction 

 
Construction of the slab to cover the well 

 
The slab is constructed and a pump installed 
to pump the water to the tank above 
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One of the connections made to the restaurant 
 

Water was connected to an existing water tank. 
The tank on this stand acts as the main water 
reservoir and distributes water to different 
water points by gravity  

 
 
 
 
 
Water pressure being tested and here water was 
put directly to the tank. 

 

Elizabeth Namaganda Foundation and The Uganda Catholic Management Institute 

Management like to greatly thank their long-term partners, Stichting Mirembe for funding 

their water project. There is permanent water supply now and everyone is happier. May 

God richly bless you!!! 

 

Prepared by: 

Rose Nayiga and Mary Phiona Nalweyiso 

 


